
Dear Mr. Rhoades: 

 

I would like to express my objection to Senate Bill 941 - both the nature of the bill and the 

spurious way that it is being rushed to legislation. 

 

I am a teacher in a Central Oregon school.  I in no way feel that this bill will make schools or any 

other public or private place safer. It will only impact law abiding citizens such as myself in a 

negative way. 

 

Please look at the multiple statements by local sheriff's departments about their inabiilty to 

implement these laws. 

 

I also object to the certain, but unknown financial impact on already underfunded agencies. 

 

Please stop this bill! 

 

Please feel free to forward this email to any party. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Mike Zielaskowski 

Jefferson County Oregon 

 

 

 

  

 


